
From: Lisa Baile
Sent: Saturday, February 12, 2022 10:21 AM 
To: Islands2050 
Subject: Help Save the Gulf Islands - 
 
Hello Islands Trust people 
I have lived in the Gulf Islands for over forty years and have seen relentless changes to the 
biodiversity of these Islands -   
 
It is urgent that: 

 The Trust Policy Statement place top priority on protecting the natural environment of the 
Gulf Islands and surrounding waters, and to preserve rural character. 

 Directive statements in the Trust Policy Statement must be required with no "opt out" 
policies in another document. 

 That no further increases in zoning be allowed in areas where overall ecosystem health is 
threatened, or where the quantity or quality of fresh water supplies for already-approved 
development may be adversely affected. 

Please act to preserve and protect the Gulf Islands 
 
Lisa Baile 
Pender Island/S,Dayes 
 


